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Post Equipment	 Beep and Park	 Control Unit	 All Makes

Beep and Park interference
When a beep and park kit is fitted to a vehicle, the unit can sometimes display faults or work erratically and the 
problem cannot be resolved when a replacement kit is used.

After investigation and testing on a vehicle with this particular issue, it has been found the Beep and Park control 
unit was experiencing some interference from another system fitted in the vehicle and the unit will need to be 
relocated or a shield fitted if relocation is difficult.

To test if a unit is experiencing interference, move the unit to another, temporary location away from any 
electrical units and check if the system is working correctly. This is to clarify there is not a fault with the beep 
and park kit. 

If the unit is working correctly and does not experience the same faults, the unit will need to be relocated. 

This issue is more likely to occur in newer vehicles when a control unit is fitted near a number of standard fit 
control units, in the vehicles front centre console for example.
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Valeo beep and park control unit
Units fitted in this area may be 

affected by interference


